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From:
From,
Neelkanth Sharma
Manager
Social Service Group
Delhi

Date: July 30th, 2020

To,
Mr. Ramakant Goyal
Managing Director,
Zenith Technologies,
Delhi

Dear Mr. Goyal,
On behalf of our Social Service Group, I would like to express my sincere gratitude towards your company, M/s Zenith Technologies for contributing towards “Flood Relief Fund”. Your generous contribution will be extremely helpful for the flood victims in Assam.

I would like to thank you for offering your help in such difficult times and helping us in our initiative of helping the flood victims. Without your kind support, our commitment in helping the flood victims would not have been possible.

We thank you once again for your generous help.

Sincerely,
Neelkanth Sharma
Manager
Social Service Group
Delhi



